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RE: Sibling Discount 

Date: November 2020 

 

Dear parents, 

 

We are delighted to announce a new family discount of 10% is applicable on 

Tuition Fees of the third and subsequent child/children of a family with three or 

more children enrolled at the school. Therefore, if your older children already 

attend BST but you have been hesitating to enroll the younger ones then now is 

the time to do so. Contact us for more information. 

 

BST Administration. 
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